
Minutes of the Calendar Committee – Tuesday, February 6, 2018
	Ryan Bench
	Karl Peterson-Chair
	Kelly Browning
	

	Molly Gerrish
	Amber Remble
	Randal Zimmermann*
	

	Michael Martin*
	Megan Sun
	Student rep. **
	


*
Absent


** No member identified

() Substitute

Call to order: 
The meeting was called to order at 9:01am
Substitutes:
None
Guests:

None
Minutes:
The motion (Browning/Peterson) to accept the minutes from the August 24, 2017 meeting passed unanimously.
Chair’s Report and/or others:
Old Business:
New Business:
a. Introductions.  The Committee members introduced themselves. Welcome to new members Ryan and Amber.
b. Review of guiding principles.  K. Peterson reviewed the guiding principles document.
c. Initial consideration of the 2020-21 Academic Calendar.  The draft of the 2020-21 Academic Calendar was reviewed.  The Committee members were charged with reviewing the specific dates in the calendar prior to the next meeting.  
Miscellaneous Business
a. K. Browning spoke about a concern raised by the Admissions Office related to the number of days between sessions, particularly between J-term and spring.  The Admissions office needs two days between the end of the J-term and the beginning of the spring term to process re-entry students.  The draft of the 2020-21 Academic Calendar was updated to have J-term end on Friday, January 22, 2021 to accommodate the request.  K. Peterson indicated that he would include this in the guiding principles document.
The meeting was adjourned (Bench/Sun) at 9:32am.  The motion passed unanimously.
Respectfully submitted, 
Karl P. Peterson
